

April 7, 2017

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for submitting the institution's prospectus to offer a Nurse Aide for Health Care Level 1 Certificate program. As you are aware, this information will be forwarded to the SACSCOC Board of Trustees for review at its meeting in June 2017. You will hear from us shortly thereafter with the results of the review. Should you have any questions, please direct them to Dr. Patricia Donat, your Commission staff member at (404) 679-4501, ext. 4532, or via email at pdonat@sacscoc.org.

Enclosed is an invoice for \$500 to help defray the cost associated with the review of this substantive change.

Best regards,

Kevin Sightler, Ph.D

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/iy

Enclosure

cc:

Dr. Maria Hinojosa, Director, Institutional Planning, Research & Effectiveness

Dr. Patricia Donat

RECEIVED

APR 1 7 2017

Invoice not included.

Ministration of the second

este de la companya La companya de la companya del companya de la companya del companya de la companya del companya de la companya de la companya de la companya del companya de la companya del companya del companya de la companya del companya de la companya del companya